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16th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our learning in history, Year 6 will be visiting Imperial War Museum in 

Manchester.   

 

The trip will take place during the school day on Tuesday 10th December 2024. Pupils 

will leave school at 9:30am and return by 3:00pm.  

 

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing a full school uniform with a 

suitable coat and footwear. Children must bring a healthy packed lunch, labelled 

with their name and a water bottle. If your child receives free school meals then 

they will be provided with a packed lunch and drink from school. 

 

The cost of this trip is £5 which can be paid on your ParentPay account. If you do 

not have your ParentPay details, please contact the Main Office. Please note that if 

we do not have enough voluntary contributions, the trip may be cancelled. 

 

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to speak to the Year 6 teachers. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Earp and Mr Clegg  

Year 6 Teachers 
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